
19th December 2019 BRADY 
NEWSLETTER 

 

Dear Parents, 

We have reached the end of another wonderful term at Brady. The children have been having a great time in school and putting on 
some excellent Christmas performances that we hope helped get you into the Christmas spirit.  

The Autumn term has been a huge success at Brady this year with the children performing excellently and always representing our 
school so well on all of the numerous trips out. All of the many visitors to the school are always blown away by the childrens behav-
iour and attitude to learning. They always do the school proud.  

 

I would also like to take the chance again to say a huge thank you and 
goodbye to two members of staff who will not be joining us again in Janu-
ary. Firstly, Mrs Divall who will be starting her maternity leave with the 
immanent arrive of a beautiful baby girl to add to her lovely family. The 
second member of staff is Mrs Billyard, for who it will be an emotional 
and sad farewell today, as she retires to look after her gorgeous grand-
son. Mrs Billyard will be sorely missed after working at the school for over 
30 years.   

 

On behalf of myself and all of the staff we would like to say a huge thank 
you for all of the wonderful gifts we have received and wish everybody a 
very happy and restful break. We hope you all have a great time with 
friends and family and come back in 2020 refreshed and ready to go 
again. Our first day back at school will be Monday 6th January 2020. 

 

  

Michael Nunn 

Headteacher  

Parent Helpers 

Over the years Brady has always welcomed the support of parent helpers to 
read with the children for an afternoon a week.  

Once again, we would like for parents who are interested in reading with 
children to let a members of school staff know and your name will be added 
to the list. It’s a great opportunity to see children across the school working 
hard, as always.  

INSETS DAYS 

(School closed) 

June 1st 

July 22nd 

Relief Midday Work 

If anyone would like to be a relief midday 
supervisor at Brady, we have a couple of 

openings on our relief list. If it is something 
you are interested in, please contact the 

office and they can arrange a meeting with 
our Midday Manager, Vicky Lee. 

FOB 

All of the FOB would like to say a huge thank you for 
your support at the school’s Christmas Fete. All of the 
money raised is put straight back into the school and 

directly benefits all of the children in the school.  

ART RECYCLING PROJECT 

In the new year, our school will be collaborating with Bran-
fil Primary School to create a piece of art work showcasing the 
need to recycle and the damage caused by plastic waste. 

One main resource that will be required for one of our projects 
will be the use of plastic bottle lids. 

We kindly ask for any donations of clean plastic bottle lids to be 
collected over the holidays and handed in during the new year. 

Please keep an eye on the school website for updated infor-
mation regarding the progress of the project. 

Thank you.  


